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18
th

 June 2019  

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Graduation Celebration Evening  

Friday 5
th

 July 2019 

  

To celebrate your child’s success, not only as an individual student but also as part of a collective 

year group, there will be a Graduation Evening, which will be held on Friday 5
th

 July 2019, 6.00pm to 

8.30pm at the Academy.  There will a Graduation Ceremony followed by a disco. 

  

All Year 8 students are welcome to attend the Graduation Ceremony, however, in order for them to 

attend the disco afterwards, they must achieve the following: 

 

 Have no attendance concerns accompanied by a positive recommendation from Mrs Bassett, 

Education Welfare Officer. 

 

 Within the date range of Monday 17
th

 June to Friday 28
th

 June they must have no exclusions 

and no significant behaviour concerns. 

 

A letter will be sent home on Monday 1
st

 July confirming whether or not your child may attend the 

disco. 

  

In the meantime, lots of work will be going into the preparations for the Graduation Ceremony and 

disco and your child will receive a commemorative item to mark their successes and achievements as 

they embark on their new Year 9 courses. 

  

If you have any questions regarding the Graduation, please do not hesitate to contact your child's 

Learning Manager.  

   

Yours faithfully  

 

  

  

Mr D Broomhead 

Director of Deep Support 


